
Important Dates:
● Today, Monday, May 20th: Custom Cap Order Deadline
● Tuesday, May 28: First Day of Practice (Updated)
● June 1st: Suit Order Deadline
● Tuesday, June 10: Registration Deadline
● July 26 and 27: JSL Champs

Dear Boars Head Families,
It was wonderful to see so many new and returning faces last night at the parents'

meeting. In today's email, I want to remind everyone about the custom cap deadline. Every year,
we offer the option to order silicone caps with swimmers' last names on the side. If you wish to
order custom caps, please email Mrs. Scherer at laurastone.scherer@gmail.com by the end of
the day today, May 20. All swimmers will receive a latex team cap provided to them.

Swimsuit orders will be accepted until June 1 and can be placed by visiting our team
website here or using the QR code attached to this email. This year's suits will feature new
designs provided by Arena, and our caps will also have a new logo. If you have any questions,
please contact Mrs. Scherer at laurastone.scherer@gmail.com

Lastly, I want to remind everyone that the first day of practice will now be Tuesday, May
28. I will email you later this week with more information about volunteering, meet forms, junior
coaching, and any additional details covered last night at our parents' meeting. For any new
families to the JSL, it may be helpful to visit the “Welcome to JSL Guide” here.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Go Boarfish,
Noah

https://www.swimbhsc.com/team-gear.html
https://www.jsl.org/documents/bin/Current/JSLWelcome.pdf

